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In December 2021, the River East Transcona School Division (RETSD) board of trustees (BOT) created a 
ThoughtExchange to gather community input on the value of our public school system.  

There were 1,017 participants in the ThoughtExchange, sharing 919 thoughts and 25,053 ratings. Most 
participants were parents/guardians of students in K–12. 

 

RESPONSES: 
The ThoughtExchange posed the following question: 

 

As a community member of River East Transcona School Division, 
what do you value in our public school system? 

This report summarizes the thoughts and themes that participants rated most important in the 
ThoughtExchange. 
 

The top ranking thoughts are shown below:  
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Key themes emerged as important amongst respondents and their values in our public schools system. 
These include: inclusion; opportunities, life skills, and extracurricular activities; mental health; quality 
education; and a safe environment. The tops thoughts from each theme are included below. 
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KEY VALUES OF OUR PUBLIC SCHOOLS SYSTEM: 
 
Using the ThoughtExchange, participants identified several community values about the public school 
system, these include: 

• Inclusion of all students 
• Quality education 
• Supports for students and teachers 
• Safe school environment 
• Learning valuable skills, especially critical thinking 
• Mental health supports 
• Availability of a variety of opportunities, including in the arts and extra-curricular activities 

The BOT appreciates and thanks everyone for their participation, the thoughtful feedback will be 
considered as we continue deliberations for the 2022-2023 school year budget. Please note information 
not germane to budgeting considerations have been reviewed and considered in the appropriate area of 
RETSD operations and governance.  


